
 
PCSO turns-over P1,000,000 Endowment Fund Check 

 

The Philippine Chairty Sweepstakes Office (PCSO), grants the J.R. Borja General Hospital a P1 Million endowment 
fund for laboratory procedures and medicine requirements of indigent patients seeking treatment for various 
ailments. The PCSO Endowment Fund Program seeks to provide or augment funds for universal health care 
coverage especially in disadvantaged sectors of the community. Present during the turn-over ceremony at Cagayan 
de Oro City, Misamis Oriental on March 23, 2015 were Raul Regondola, Manager, PCSO Misamis Oriental Branch 
Office (right); Oscar Moreno, Mayor, Cagayan de Oro City (2nd from right), and other city officials. (Source: BM Raul 
Regondola of PCSO Misamis Oriental Branch/Compiled by: Darcy Geronimo) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PCSO receives Certificate of Recognition 

 

The Philippine Charity Sweepstakes 
Office (PCSO) receives a certificate of 
recognition from the City Government of 
Cagayan de Oro for its unwavering 
commitment and support to the J.R. 
Borja General Hospital. The recognition 
was presented by the Mayor of Cagayan 
de Oro City, Oscar Moreno and accepted 
by PCSO Misamis Oriental Branch 
Manager   Mr. Raul Regondola in behalf 
of PCSO on March 23, 2015.  
(Source: BM Raul Regondola of PCSO Misamis Oriental 
Branch/Compiled by: Darcy Geronimo, PRCCD) 


